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08/10/2020  12:46:282020/3650/P SUPPRT Tom Reed I'm happy for planning permission to be granted for this scheme as I feel it is of a high quality and is in keeping 

with the local Architectural style.

The gardens to the rear of the property are currently not well maintained as there's not a clear sense of 

ownership.

With this scheme, the ground floor flat will take full ownership and responsibility for the rear garden and flat B 

will have access to their own private outdoor space in the form of the roof terrace above the new extension.
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